--DRAFT--
MARION TOWNSHIP PUBLIC HEARING May 25, 2021 at the Marion Township Building

Present:  Archie Gettig, John R. Dillon, and Angel Emery

Guests: Richard Lutz, Barry and Ilene Barner, Nathan Stoltzfus, and Lisa Hovies

Chairman Gettig, called the meeting to order at 7:56p.m.

Public Comment: Barry Barner would like to be informed after contact is made with Louis Glantz regarding fees.

This meeting was held to review and adopt ordinance 2021-77, vacating a portion of Manzinita Street.  Gettig briefly discussed the fees associated with this vacation.

On a motion by Gettig and 2nd by Dillon, motion passed to approve the vacation of a portion of Manzinita Street (a 50’ right of way) beginning at Camino Del Sol in a southeasterly direction approximately 147 feet to its terminus 2-0.

Gettig motioned to contact Louis Glantz regarding costs and what is and isn’t appropriate for the landowners to pay.  Inquire if Louis Glantz could charge appropriate fees to each land owner if both parties agree to take the property, if a landowner does not wish to acquire the property, the property owners can work it out amongst themselves. Gettig would like to see Louis Glantz address the landowners regarding this, Dillon seconded and motion passed 2-0.

Gettig motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:02 p.m.
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